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Heartland Bank Limited (Heartland) (NZX: HBL) has updated it New Investor Letter which is 
sent to Heartland’s new shareholders.  A copy of the updated letter is attached to this 
announcement. 
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For further information, please contact: 
 
Carley Young 
Corporate Communications Executive  
Heartland Bank Limited      
DDI 09 927 9180 

 

 

 
 


